
March
Twenty-fourth 

1923.

Major T. H. Tennant,O.B.E., 
10 Garden Terrace,
Devonport,
Auckland, N.Z,

Dear Major Tennent:«

Thank you very much for your 
courtesy in forwarding me a clipping from the Auckland 
utar. It brought back to my mind the days in Victoria 
when I knew you, Mrs. Tennent and your daughters. I 
wish in sending me the clipping you had told me a 
little more about yourself and about the family. I 
had thought that you had retired long ago, but your 
rank and the O.B.E. indicate that you must havo been 
hard at it during the war.

In 1919 just bofore I loft England for 
home I saw Dick Hankine several times and when over in 
1921 I saw him and Mrs. Rankine again. A short time 
ago . had a letter from him saying that they hoped to 
visit Oanada this year. I was out in Victoria last 
fall and lady Currie and I went down to see the Muirheads. 
The girls are still unmarried and with their mother live 
a very quiet life in the old homestead, which does not 
appear to have changed in any respect since the days 
when you knew it.

My wife Joins me in kindest wishes to 
you and your family.

Yours faithfully.


